
Report on 

National Workshop  

on 

Utilization of Engineering Standards 
 

February 14, 2013 

 

(under TEQIP-II) 

 

Mechanical Engineering Department organised a workshop in collaboration with Bureau of 

Indian Standards. The major aim of the workshop was to promote the use of Indian standards for 

manufacturing of products and services as well and to create awareness among academia 

regarding the utility of engineering standards.  More than 50 Faculty members from AICTE 

recognized engineering colleges, and 20 UG/PG students of Engg and Technology attended the 

program. Following is the list of experts who interacted with the audience 

 

1. Er. A.K Saini 

Scientist G (DDG) Northern Region 

      Chandigarh 

 

2. Er. Rakesh Kumar  

Scientist F and Head 

Bureau of Indian Standards  

HQ, New Delhi  

 

3. Er. Amarjit Singh 

      Director and Head, QMS 

      Bureau of Indian Standards  

      Chandigarh 

 

4. Er. Rajiv Sharma 

Scientist-E, and Director  

Northern Regional office Laboratory 

Bureau of Indian Standards  

       Chandigarh 

Er. N.S Dhaliwal Ex- faculty member of GNDEC and Dr. R.S Seehra Ex Principal of GNDEC 

were invited as the chief guest/guest of honor in the workshop. 


